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Missoula's inept city council is bringing in a developer from Maryland to do this 
subdivision. The city council council seems determined to turn Missoula into a Big City 
with all of the Big City problems. This makes sense since none of the city council is a 
born and raised Montanan. Members of the city council have fled failed west coast 
liberal "eutopias" and are bringing the same policies with them to Missoula because it is 
all they know.NO TO ANYMORE SUBDIVISIONS, LEAVE MISSOULA A SMALL 
MANAGEABLE COMMUNITY. 
 

 


